
Dear Families,

Welcome to second grade!  We hope this will be a fun and exciting

year for you!  Second grade children will be using some community supplies.

This helps to teach the children responsibility and cooperation.

We will be asking for the following items:

Your child will need:

● at least 48 – 64 count of Crayola crayons ( yes brand name matters 😉)

● Glue sticks

● Washable markers (thick or thin)

● Sharpened pencils for their own use - EACH WEEK

● A pair of headphones or ear buds (for their personal use)

● The following color folders: 1 BLUE, 1 RED, 1 YELLOW and 1 GREEN -

please invest in the more durable as they will use these ALL year long

● A backpack

● A folder with horizontal pockets for notes and homework

● 4 BLACK dry erase markers (may need to replenish during year)

● A SMALL dry erase eraser (or an old sock will do)

● A bar eraser (Toy ones will be sent home)

● A pair of scissors

● A pencil case that is NO BIGGER than 12 inches long

and closes (preferably one that zippers)

● Composition notebook with picture part at top

Your child will also need to send in $30 towards grade level

activities. It can be cash or a check made out to ROPE with 2
nd

grade in Memo.

Other general supplies that are needed to have our classrooms run smoothly and

efficiently are:

● Tissues / paper towels / napkins

● Hand sanitizer

● Unscented hand/baby wipes

● Cleaning wipes (Example: Clorox, Lysol, etc)

● Snack sized plastic bags, sandwich sized bags, or gallon sized bags (Example:

Ziploc) - NOT fold over kind - needs to seal

At Open House, we will have a list posted of any items that are still

needed.   Thank you in advance for your help.  We look forward to

meeting your families and working together for the upcoming 2022- 2023

school year! Don’t forget to take an adventure this summer - READ!!!!!

Enjoy your summer!

The Second Grade Teachers


